

MLC Baseball Bleacher Project











A new field, for the next generation of Knights!

Friends of MLC Knight Baseball -

Please consider a generous donation to the MLC Baseball Bleacher Project to help finish off the new field and provide a nice venue for future generations of Knight baseball players to enjoy. Below is a secure donation form that allows you to contribute via ACH e-check (preferred) or credit card. Your gift will be processed by the MLC Alumni Association and you will receive an acknowledgment, thanks, and receipt from them that you may use for tax purposes. If you have any questions, please contact Steve Balza in the MLC alumni office at 507-354-8221 x 387 or alumni@mlc-wels.edu.

Name(s)						
Address						
City					Zip Code	
Telephone						
	•••••	•••••			•••••	•••••
Gift amount:	\$2,000	\$1,000	\$500	\$250	\$100	<u>\$</u> 50
\$_	Other A	mount				
Please make this a	Donation		Memorial Gift		Honor Gift	
	In Memory/H	onor of:				
Additional comments	or questions re	lated to this d	lonation:			
Enclosed is a che	eck for my gift.					
OR						
My credit card in	nformation is li	sted below fo	r my gift. Please t	ransfer my gif	t from my credit o	ard.
Credit Card Num				Ехр	iration Date	/
		Date				